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April 2024 
 

Dear Staff, Parents and Carers 

Following the formation of Agape Multi-Academy Trust and Mr Gray’s appointment as CEO, the Trust Board has looked to 

appoint a permanent Headteacher for Wargrave. 

We are very pleased to announce that Mrs Alexander has been appointed as Headteacher for The Piggott School: 

Wargrave Secondary. 

Her application and interview last summer were truly first class. As expected, she has indeed exemplified the 

professionalism, dedication and commitment she is renowned for in her current post. 

Mrs Alexander writes: 

When I started teaching at The Piggott School in June 2016 as Deputy Head, I quickly realised that I was joining a 

very special school community. As a former Piggott student, growing up in a local village, I already had a deep 

loyalty and commitment to the school but it was the shared vision to provide a first-class education experience 

for all of our students that excited and motivated me in my leadership. Eight years later, it is with enormous pride 

and honour that I have been given the opportunity to continue to lead our school forward but in the position of 

Headteacher. 

I feel privileged to work with the inspiring students, committed and hardworking colleagues and supportive 

families that we have in our school community. Leading our school is a responsibility that I will not take lightly 

and I am looking forward to working with all stakeholders to continue on a journey of improvement and strive for 

excellence in all that we do. 

I am certain you will join us in congratulating Mrs Alexander on her well deserved promotion. 

Yours faithfully 
  
Mr Richard Thiele    Dr Barbara Zesik 
Chair of Agape Multi-Academy Trust  Chair of the Local Governing Committee 

http://www.piggottschool.org/

